Volunteers Needed..... iﬁ.;&

Friday, March 8"

This is a community event and we are inviting YOU,
our Santa Ana College Community, to be part of it!

The class of 2030 will arrive at Santa Ana College on Friday, March 8. About 1,000 Kindergartners
from local elementary schools will experience interactive career stations on our campus. These
booths will be designed by community businesses and organizations, our campus departments and
other professionals, especially for children in this age group.

We need 125 volunteers!

(Deadline to submit volunteer application is Friday, February 22"
If you are interested in volunteering for this rewarding experience, please complete both sides of
this application and submit it to the Office of Student Life in U-121A, and remember to attend the:

KinderCaminata Volunteer Training Workshop
Wednesday, March 6th
2:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m., R124

All volunteers should attend the training day but it is mandatory for new volunteers.
Training day attendance places you at a higher priority to receive a free
KinderCaminata T-shirt.

For more information, please call Student Activities at (714) 564-6320.

Yes, I am available for the shifts marked below and for the specific volunteer
areas marked on the back which match the times I am available:

PLEASE PRINT LEGIBLY

Name: Telephone/Extension:

Student ID: or Dept:

Email: (check this often for update$

Check Check
Shifts it Shifts ot
apply apply
7:00 a.m. — 8:00 a.m. 10:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m.
8:00 a.m. — 9:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m.
9:00 a.m.-10:00 a.m. Other:

OVER=~>




